Mr Sand Bullock
Baker Lane

Pastry Avenue

London
United Kingdom

Dear Mr Bullock,

We are proud to announce that our college Baker Institute has chosen you as our candidate to sponsor. Baker Institute is an esteemed college that churns out well known cooks and bakers year after year. Each year, thousands of people apply for a seat at our college and we choose the brightest of them for our batch.

You would be happy to know that we have chosen to sponsor your college education. Our board of trustees have decided to fund your college education at our Baker Institute by funding you $ 1000 each year.

We hope that you will accept our scholarship request at the earliest and reply to us. Request you to reply to us within two weeks of receipt of this letter.

Hope to hear from you soon.

Mr Tom Hanks

Head of Baker College

